
	

 

 
March 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
RE: Digital Learning 
 
During this challenging time, it is our intention to maintain the continuity of students' learning 
at Brompton Academy.  We have organised a programme of digital learning for all year 
groups and we appreciate your ongoing support in ensuring that minimal disruption occurs to 
your child’s education. 
 
We would like to share with you some of our expectations and guidelines regarding the 
completion of digital learning which our teachers will be setting on a daily basis. Please find 
below key points regarding digital learning for your child: 
 
Learning tasks and resources will be emailed from teachers to students using their academy 
UKAT email accounts by 8:45am every school day. 
 
Our aim is to enable your child to communicate via email (using their academy UKAT email 
address) with their teachers during their usual timetabled lessons.  This means that your 
child can ask any questions and receive feedback regarding that particular lesson.  
 
Your child can also email their teachers at any time during the school day between the hours 
of 8:45am and 3:00pm if they need support regarding their learning. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your support with this 
initiative.  
 
Please be mindful of the potential for staff absence and the impact this may have moving 
forward with this provision.  
 
We will continue to monitor the situation and keep you informed. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Philip Story 
Joint Executive Principal 
University of Kent Academies Trust 
	
	
	


